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July 29, 2010

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Dave Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Petition of TracFone Wireless Inc. for Designation as an Eligible
Telecommunications Carrier, Docket No. UT-093012

Dear Mr. Danner:

TracFone Wireless, Inc. (“TracFone™) advises the Commission by this letter that it
will not be filing a quarterly report for the quarter ending on June 30, 2010, as required by
Order 03 issued on June 24, 2010 in the above-referenced docket. In the Order, the
Commission adopted a settlement agreement between Commission Staff and TracFone and
granted TracFone’s petition for designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in
Washington. As part of the settlement agreement, TracFone is required to report, on a
quarterly basis, the number of Lifeline customers by service plan that it enrolls each month
and the number of deactivated Lifeline customers each month by service plan and the
reasons for deactivation. The first quarterly report is due July 30, 2010. However,
TracFone has not yet commenced offering Lifeline service in Washington. Therefore, at
this time, it has no information to report. Please contact me if you have any questions about
this submission.

Sincerely,
et Mee
Debra McGuire Mercer

Counsel for TracFone Wireless, Inc.
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